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December 7, 2010

Dr. Peter B.E. McVetty, Department Head

Department of Plant Science

Faculty of Agricultural & Food Sciences

University of Manitoba

Winnipeg, MB. R3T 2N2

Dear Dr. McVetty,

On behalf of the University of Saskatchewan’s Department of Plant Sciences Graduate Student Association, we would like to extend an invitation to the graduate students in your department to attend the 27th Annual Plant Sciences Graduate Student Symposium (PSGSS) in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan being held on March 25-26, 2011.

This annual symposium provides plant science graduate students from the University of Manitoba, University of Saskatchewan, and North Dakota State University to meet fellow graduate students in their field, develop their presentation skills, share their thesis research, and meet potential collaborators or future colleagues in the industry, in an informal and comfortable setting. 

This year, by suggestion of the NDSU Plant Sciences Graduate Students Association (26th Annual PSGSS hosts), we will be extending this invitation to the University of Minnesota Applied Plant Science and the University of Alberta Plant Biosystems graduate students as well. This will increase the scope of the symposium as well as increase exposure of each participating university’s programs to potential collaborators and students.

Please do us the favor of forwarding this information to the appropriate graduate student association in your department. We will be contacting you with further information regarding registration procedures, travel and accommodations, and a tentative schedule. Participating students are invited to present either their thesis proposals or their thesis project results; presentation guidelines will be provided. At this time, it may be helpful to note the following deadlines: 

· Registration deadline – January 14, 2011

· Abstract submission deadline – February 18, 2011

We look forward to meeting many of your students at the symposium and hearing them present their work! 

Sincerely,

Christiane Catellier

27th Plant Sciences Graduate Student Symposium Chair

christiane.catellier@usask.ca
tel: (306) 966-8720
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